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DAILY ATTRACTIONS:
9 a.m.-10 p.m. — Walk on the Wild Side 
Exotic Animal Display

9 a.m.-10 p.m. — Barnyard Adventures! 
Interactive Science Experience brought to 
you by Family Health Associates

10 a.m.-10 p.m. — Exhibitor displays in 
the event center

10 a.m.-10 p.m. — Commercial vendors in 
the event center

All day — Livestock exhibition in barns

TUESDAY, AUGUST 6
7:30 a.m. — Livestock exhibitors meeting

8 a.m. — 4-H/FFA livestock judging con-
test and open class goats

9 a.m. — Fair gates open to public

10 a.m. — 4-H food preparation contest 
and 4-H presentation contest

11 a.m. — Goat conformation and show-
manship

2 -11 p.m. — Carnival opens

2 p.m. — Junior table setting contest

3 p.m. — Intermediate table setting con-
test

5 p.m. — Dairy judging contest

6:30 p.m. — 4-H public fashion revue

9 p.m. — Tracy Byrd concert

WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 7
7:30 a.m. — Livestock exhibitors meeting

8 a.m. — 4-H/FFA swine, dairy, open class 
dairy, market beef, feeder & breeding and 
open class beef conformation

8:30 a.m. — Small animal showmanship

9 a.m. — Fair gates open to public

10 a.m. — 4-H food preparation contest 
and 4-H presentation contest

1 p.m. — 4-H/FFA Small animal master 
showmanship

9 a.m. — Fair gates open to public

2 -11 p.m. — Carnival opens

9 p.m. — Jackson Michelson concert

THURSDAY, AUGUST 8
7:30 a.m. — Livestock exhibitors meeting

8 a.m. — 4-H/FFA swine, beef and dairy 
cattle showmanship and market goat, 
market lamb and feeder & breeding stock 
conformation

8:30 a.m. — 4-H/FFA mall animal confor-
mation

9 a.m. — Fair gates open to public

2 -11 p.m. — Carnival opens

4 p.m. — RDO Kids Tractor Pull 

7:15 p.m. — Blue Tattoo concert

9 p.m. — The Georgia Satellites concert

FRIDAY, AUGUST 9
7:30 a.m. — Livestock exhibitors meeting

8 a.m. — 4-H/FFA sheep showmanship

9 a.m. — Fair gates open to public
1 p.m. — Open class sheep conformation 
and jackpot lamb contest

2 -11 p.m. — Carnival opens

3 p.m. — Fun @ the Fair Day Camp per-
formance 

6 p.m. — 4-H/FFA Master Showmanship

7 p.m. — Latino Night bands on the main 
stage

SATURDAY, AUGUST 10
8:30 a.m. — 4-H/FFA awards

9 a.m. — Fair gates open to public

10 a.m. — 4-H/FFA Youth Livestock Auction

10 a.m. — Cutest baby contest

12 -11 p.m. — Carnival opens

2 p.m. — Hermiston watermelon 
seed-spitting contest

9 p.m. — Sugar Ray concert 

SUNDAY, AUGUST 10
7-10 a.m.— Livestock exhibits released

8-11 a.m. — 4-H exhibits released

8 a.m.-noon — Open Class exhibits re-
leased, premium payouts

Noon — Fairgrounds closed
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